
July 16, 2018

 

Dear MHA Member:

 

Enclosed are the meeting announcement and call for papers for the 31st annual meeting of the Missouri 
Herpetological Association. The meeting this year will return to the Bull Shoals Field Station near 
Forsyth, Missouri.

 

The meeting will be held September 29-30, 2018.  Those planning to present a paper must fill out and 
return the attached registration form to me by Friday, 21 September.  Please submit your abstract 
electronically along with your registration form.

 

The meeting will begin at 1:00 and presentations typically last until 5:30 pm.  However, this will 
depend on the number of papers, as well as other MHA business that needs to be addressed.  A potluck 
dinner will follow the formal meeting.

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by phone (573/522-4115 ext. 3201) or e-mail 
at:    Jeff.Briggler@mdc.mo.gov  .    I look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

 

Sincerely,

Jeff Briggler

Herpetologist

Missouri Department of Conservation

tel:(573)%20522-4115
mailto:briggj@mail.conservation.state.mo.us.

